From: cedamore@charter.net

To: HWREC Exhibits
Subject: Almeda fire recovery comment
Date: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 4:07:30 PM

Hello. I lost my home in the Almeda fire. What I need most is expedited cleanup, so that I
can rebuild. Rebuilding also requires approval of building plans, which is proceeding so very
very slowly. It is awkward not knowing when the cleanup and approval of building plans will
happen, as building contractors are in limbo as to how to schedule projects. I have a
contractor lined up, but how long can he wait? All the uncertainty makes the process very
difficult.

Thank you,
Oceanah D'amore
405 Talent Ave.
Talent, OR. 97540



